

August 7, 2013

Mr. Louis Lemarié Society of Independent Professional Earth Scientists PO Box 50088 New Orleans, LA 70150

Dear Mr. Lemarié:

As an educator for several decades, I have found that donor and alumni support is one of the strongest indicators of a school's success. On behalf of the students and faculty of The University of New Orleans, thank you for your generous gift of \$2,000.00 in support of the College of Sciences. Thank you for your investment in our success!

Three-quarters of our annual budget comes from private funding. As a donor, you represent a very important part of our 55-year legacy as an urban university igniting innovation, fostering the economic and social development of our region, responding to the community's needs, and educating New Orleans' future leaders.

Your generosity will greatly enhance our efforts to shape, educate and guide our students as they become leaders in their communities and professions. UNO is privileged to have several first class programs throughout all five of our colleges. There is always something new to share, so please visit our website, www.uno.edu to learn our latest good news.

As we expand and grow to meet the needs of the next fifty years, your continued support will be important to building on the sure foundation that is our heritage. Go Privateers!

With Warmest Regards,

Peter J. Fos, '72

President

Details of your generosity: Check number: 901 Gift date: 5/17/2013

Portion of gift that is tax deductible: \$2,000.00

Gift fund: 90243 - Department of Earth and Environmental Sciences

The University of New Orleans Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, tax ID number 72-1051326. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.